A City Comprehensive Plan is commonly referred to as the community's vision of the future. Consequently, the residents should have ample opportunity to formulate that vision. Our residents are entitled to a city-wide conversation about what our community should be in the future. This could include:

- 1. Specific and detailed information presented at public meetings
- 2. Public meetings targeted toward certain neighborhoods similar to those held to get resident input at the start of the Comp Plan revision process.
- 3. Surveys to more precisely determine resident opinions and clarify contradictions and general comments.
- 4. Meetings with a "town hall" format where residents can ask questions/comment on questions/and hear other peoples' questions.
- 5. An analysis by the city attorney available to all residents so they can better understand the Plan.
- 6. An executive summary to better inform the residents.
- 7. An opportunity for our residents to engage with each other regarding the Comp Plan.

The Bottom Line: The most important thing we can do for our residents is make sure they fully understand the Comprehensive Plan, have the opportunity to provide input and form a consensus and ensure the Plan implements their vision.

What better way to serve the residents and do what they hired us to do?